
The following are pictures from the week of March 26-29, 2018 in regards to the Life Sciences Building Façade Improve-

ments and Addition Project.  With only a couple of architectural items left to finish on the interior of the addition we are 

basically done.  There are a couple of information technology items left to be resolved also.  The focus will now shift to the 

exterior with finishing the installation of the corrugated metal veneer, the entry vestibule siding, and a lot of site restora-

tion.  We have been receiving a lot of positive feedback from the students who have been a sneak peek of the area.  

This new academic commons theme is the first on our campus and will make a definite improvement in the overall cam-

pus experience for the students.   
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          The top three (left, right, and middle) show the completed space 

with everything cleaned and placed properly.  The top-left photo is the 

view standing by the curved west wall looking towards the study rooms.  

The top-right photo shows the café area now in proper order with all the 

vending machines in their place and in proper order.  The middle-right 

photo is taken standing by the study rooms and looking out at the 

booth area. 

The bottom-right photo shows the progress of the work outside the north 

vestibule of the addition.  The handrails have been installed but there is 

more work to do with the installation of a prefabricated metal over-

hang, and finishing the corrugated metal panels.  This entry will be 

closed for a while yet until all of this work is completed. 

The bottom-left photo shows the new roof hatch that has been installed 

in the receiving room of the Life Sciences Building.  The opening still has 

to be finished out and the ladder installed.  This will grant us easier ac-

cess to the roof above the north wing. 


